
FCCW 

Report of the Trustees 

Council Meeting, 10 August 2021 

 

* The fundraising campaign for painting the exterior of the church has resulted in the acquisition 

    of $27,650 from 24 amazingly generous donors. With the $15,000 Maintenance & Repair 

    grant from Preservation Connecticut, we have the required funding for the whole project. 

    Hallelujah! 

 

* The Property Management Team continues its work, most recently in the edging and weeding 

   of the church walks, and the repair of the water treatment system in the parsonage basement, 

   courtesy of Glenn Boies and Bruce Lyman.  John Cimochowski continues faithfully to mow 

   the lawns. 

 

* Carl Wisnosky resigned from the board as of 21 June 2021. 

 

* Notice will be issued soon to boards of the church to submit requests for the 2022 budget. 

 

 


